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Future Transport London – Newsletter Editor

Following Chris Barker’s imminent retirement as editor of Future Transport London’s newsletter, we are look for a volunteer who would like to take over the role. Chris edited 54 issues of the newsletter for FTL and its predecessor, Campaign for Better Transport London group. 

Future Transport London’s vision is for all communities in London to have access to high quality, sustainable transport, preferring cycling, active travel and public transport to private cars. The group was set up in 2001 as the London Group of Campaign for Better Transport. It became an independent group in 2020. Back issues of the newsletter can be seen at https://www.futuretransportlondon.org/. 

If you are interested in this opportunity or would like to discuss it further, please contact Chris Barker on chrisjbarker46@gmail.com. 

Job Requirement

To produce and distribute issues of the newsletter three times a year or at whatever other interval is decided.
To write or commission contributions in words, pictures and diagrams.
To find and liaise with a designer (some funding available).

Person Requirement
To be a member, or be prepared to become a member, of Future Transport London.
To be committed to the Future Transport London’s work to campaign for sustainable transport.
To be able to demonstrate some ability to write in a concise and interesting manner.
To proactively seek out and liaise with potential contributors.
To seek out future readers of the newsletter.
To be able and willing to edit contributions where necessary.
To liaise with the designer to produce an attractive and influential publication.
